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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the circular (the “Circular”) of the Company dated 22 January

2018 in relation to the proposed amendment of terms in relation to major transaction

and notice of extraordinary general meeting. Unless otherwise stated herein,

capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same meanings as those

defined in the Circular.

The Board hereby clarifies that, due to inadvertent typo error, the register of

members of the Company will be closed from 6 February 2018 instead of the 5

February 2018 which is stated under the paragraph “Closure of register of members”

on page 15 of the Circular.

Save as disclosed in this announcement, other information in the Circular shall

remain unchanged. The clarification in this announcement does not affect other

information contained in the Circular.

By order of the Board
OCI International Holdings Limited

Feng Hai
Executive Director (Chairman)

Hong Kong, 24 January 2018
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